
From: Gandesbery, Mary (Law
Sent: 11/19/2010 2:28:52 PM
To: Fortune, Hazlyn (hcf@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: PG&E's 2012-2014 Application

Hi Hazlyn: I just heard your voice mail message suggesting a meeting between Energy Division 
and PG&E to discuss our 2012 to 2014 demand response application. I think at this point if 
you could propose dates for a meeting during the week of December 13 on any date other 
than Friday, that would work for us. Please let me know if that works for you and, if so, 
please provide some suggested dates and times.

Thanks and have a happy Thanksgiving.

Mary
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